

Members of public can now report allegations of domestic abuse via the Essex Police website; whether the person reporting is the victim themselves or they suspect someone else is suffering abuse.

The option of reporting incidents by phone remains in place, this is an additional means to contact police which is equivalent to calling 101.

By selecting the 'Report' button on the <u>www.essex.police.uk</u> website and then 'Domestic Abuse' the person reporting will be guided through the process by a series of relevant questions.

Where someone is in immediate danger the person reporting will be instructed to stop, and report this emergency by calling 999.

T/INSP 73902 Stellon (she/her)
Strategic Partnership Meeting & Briefing Inspector
F Block - LPSU

Internal - Via Teams Mobile - 07966306982

Email: 73902@essex.pnn.police.uk